
Gavin 
 
 
 
Thanks a million for the reminder and the report is quiet detailed and a lot to absorb. Personally I 
feel if the bonding was to be increased to 8% it would make trading very difficult to running  cost  for 
agents and feel that a tiered System should be based on Risk Factor of agents and Company cash 
flow and Company cash deposit . The suggestion of moving the bond from 2% for under 2 million 
and up to 6% for over 6 million I personally feel  it should be left the same percentage.  The TPF Fund 
needs to be topped and this should come  from a Public Travel Levy as we had many years ago 
 
 
 
I have passed this on to Senior Members of Staff to read. 
 
 
Many thanks 
 
 
Sandra Finegan 
 


